
April 16, 2021

Lender Online System Access

Please remember that the Lender Online system underwent maintenance this summer
which included a change to the url. Please ensure you are using the new url or you will be
unable to access the system: https://lol.iowafinance.com.

Please contact the Homeownership Team with questions.
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